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Comments: I acknowledge that the Forest Service has dealt with many obstacles related to reopening the forest

and applaud your commitment to do a full environmental analysis of the current road system and the roadside

abatement being considered there.Danger tree removal would not make sense on roads that are currently closed

or decommissioned, have previous decisions to be closed or decommissioned, or on roads identified in the

analysis for future closure or decommissioning. In terms of "striking distance", the proposal regarding tree-

heights will likely be based on site specific circumstances. This is a good way to move forward as long as those

circumstances are discussed in the analysis with Project Design Criteria. Please make environmental concerns

paramount in your work, Thanks. 


